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Den Day  
 

Friday 27th – Saturday 28th June 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

As an end of year treat for pupils in Year 3 - 6 we are hosting a ‘Den Day’ 
sleepover on Friday 27th June.  Children are invited to build dens or put up 
pop-up tents up in classrooms and then spend the night at school. It’s a way 
for the children to celebrate the end of the year in a fun and unique way. 
 
The event will be £5 per child and will include breakfast. Payment should be 
made on ParentPay by Monday 23rd June. Spaces are limited and will be on 

a first come first served basis.  
 
Children should be collected at the end of the school day as usual, have 
their tea at home, and return to school at 6pm. Children need to bring 
items from home to help build their den such as blankets, sheets, pop-up 
tents, sleeping bags, pillows and something comfortable to lie on. They will 
also need nightwear and a toothbrush and toothpaste. We will be providing 
breakfast the following morning. Children are to be collected by 8:30am at 
the latest on Saturday.  
 
Den Day is always an amazing adventure for the children and has proved very popular in the past. 
If you have any questions, please email me on agemmell@kingstoneacademy.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Gemmell 
 
 


